
 

 

To Whom it may concern. 

 

 

20 October 2019. 

Agrisen Food company limited. 

 

 

 

Regarding to your information of founded pesticides on Sweet basil lot number 1-527-216. 

 

We have traced back to the farm and founded as follow: 

There case from the farm of GAP number AC 03-9001-33280182435 name of  Mr. Paitool   

Inphapian,  Approved vender number  EL-SB-00-33. 

Raw material received from 1 September 2019. 

 

 

After we traced back to the farm record, We founded that they worked following to the pro-

gram of GAP and Pest Control was conducted correctly. In the other hand, due to the mon-

soon season cir-cumstance, there was a short while that the rainwater overflowed from the 

neighbor to their farm and with the result of Laboratory test, it proved that the Diinotefuran 

was not used in the farm, the over-limit was found low. That being said, there is high possi-

bility that they were contaminated by the water case.  

 

 

We deeply regret this incident and apologize to you. We are really serious to correcting and 

solving on this error. Also we aim to improving the system of controlling farm system as to 

meet your re-quirements. 

 

 

 

 

Best regards. 

 

 

 

 

 

Ongard  Rattanarisimontree. 

Chief Executive Officer. 

Agrisen  Food company limited. 
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